Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing
October 9, 2024, 12:00 p.m.
Jackson Courtroom

Commissioner Kenneth Klakamp called the public meeting to order, with Commissioner Tricia D. Durbin and
Commissioner Daniel Glotz present.

Staff Present: Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Holly Wescott, Director of Finance, Solicitor Nathaniel Schmidt, Kim
Slocum, Krystle Ransom, Director of Elections, Kenneth McCorrison, Director of Public Safety, and Phil Gilbert,
Director of Tax Claim.

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTQO), Dani Flasher, and Jane Dunshie

Intended use of the 2024 CDBG Funds: Danielle Flasher stated that we are getting approximately $236,000.00 in
Community Development Block Grant Funds this year. Today is the second hearing to be held so that we can
announce what projects we will be awarding.

These funds will be used for the Sheridan Street project in Tidioute; this was a multi-year project and this will allow
us to finish up the project.

Public Comment: None

The public hearing was closed at 12:04 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Approved:
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Pamela J. Matve Daniel Glotz

Chief Clerk Warren County Commissioner






